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 Bill No.: SB 1667 

 Version:  ENGR 

 Request Number:  NA 

 Author: Rep. Worthen 

 Date: 4/27/2022 

 Impact:  Tax Commission: 

 

  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1667 provides that a county assessor may suspend valuation increases notifications to a 

property owner if that property owner is exempt from ad valorem tax under Sections 8E and 8F 

of Article X of the Oklahoma Constitution and mailing the notification would create an undue 

burden.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Review provided by the Tax Commission: 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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